

Mr José Castro Carmona President Sevilla FC Avda. De Eduardo Dato s/n Estadio Ramón Sánchez-Pizjuán ES-41005 Sevilla

Nyon, 2 June 2015

Dear Mr Castro Carmona,

We have a great pleasure in extending our sincerest congratulations to your club on its victory in the 2014/15 UEFA Europa League final in Warsaw on 27 May 2015.

There was a wonderful atmosphere in the spectacular National Stadium Warsaw, which hosted one of the most exciting finals in European football history. After the 2006 and 2007 triumphs, your club has once again repeated a back-to-back victory in this competition and is now the only club to engrave their names on the trophy four times.

The players of both teams offered the fervent crowd an extremely passionate contest well worthy of a major European final. The match was exciting in all respects – with attacking spirit and played at high speed.

Sevilla FC victory reflected your team's solidarity, commitment and overwhelming desire to contribute fully to an exciting match. We would also like to congratulate your players on the sporting manner in which they paid respect to their opponents after the final whistle.

In this respect, we would also like to duly acknowledge and pay tribute to the fair play behaviour of your supporters, who celebrated victory on Wednesday in a great positive manner and proved to the world that football can, and should be a sporting and cultural celebration.

Once again, we would like to congratulate your club on its outstanding performances this season, and look forward to seeing your team in action again in the UEFA Super Cup Final in Tbilisi.

Yours sincerely,

Michel Platini

President

UEF

cc: RFEF